
 
ADDENDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  May 12, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of May 13, 2014 located in the Council Chambers, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
Remove: 
 
 At the request of the petitioner’s Attorney: Notification of Change of LLC 

Membership (twenty-five percent) from TEDJ, LLC, d/b/a Joe’s Pub, located at 
3907 GE Rd., Ste. 2., currently holding an RAS liquor license which allows the 
sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) 
days a week. 

 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


